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Pastor’s Notes 
 

For several years now, the United Methodist Church has been marketing itself with the idea: Rethink 

Church. All across the denomination, congregations are creating new ways to be in ministry, new ways 

of reaching people hungry for God’s love and grace. Many of those ways are definitely not “traditional.” 

These congregations don’t presume that people will come to church on Sunday mornings, and are 

developing opportunities for people to worship God and to serve God and the world, outside the sanctuary 

and outside the “usual” times for worship. As you might imagine, many congregations rebel at such an 

idea and create reasons why that “just won’t work here,” so many new leaders in the church are instead 

creating new forms of church that don’t look anything like what most of us have really seen, like bible 

studies in tattoo parlors, hymn sings in bars, one-day mammoth mission blitzes in communities, corner 

lunch offerings….the list goes on. 

 

It makes me wonder: What might it be like to rethink church here in Union/Endicott? Could you be part 

of that? Could you ‘rethink’ church? Could you begin to think of church as something that isn’t a place or 

a building, but a force for good in the world—a force for God in the world? Could you ‘rethink’ church as 

people, wanting to make the world a better place, God’s place, where all is made whole and right? That’s 

the idea. 

 

I’m pretty sure Jesus would approve. He never once said, “Go to church.” He said, over and over again, in 

so many ways, “Go to God.” “Be God’s.” Can we think of church as the way we grow in our 

understanding of this, and the place where we begin to move beyond ourselves into the lives and hearts of 

others? It’s an awesome calling and challenge, but I know it is the work God calls us to do.  

 

So, I enter this Fall program season with this question in the back of my mind: Are there ways we can 

rethink church here at Central?  What are the ways we can be God’s presence in this rapidly changing 

community? How can we think beyond the building? How does that start and what does that look like? 

I’m interested in what you think, and what ideas you might have—I’d love to talk to you about this, any 

time.  

 

Still in One Peace,  Pastor Michelle 

 

  

            Regular Worship Schedule  

              begins September 10 
 

                    8:30 Worship 

                 9:00 Café Central 

                 9:30 Sunday School 

               11:00 Worship 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
September Events 

Sept 3   – Holy Communion 

Sept 10 – Homecoming Sunday 

Sept 15 -  Men’s Group 

Sept 22 – Movie Night 

Sept 23 – Blood Drive 

Sept 24 – Companions in Christ 

                 Orientation  

               

http://www.centralumcendicott.org/
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Contemporary Worship 
Sunday, October 15 7pm 

 

The contemporary worship services that are held 

on the third Sunday evening will begin in 

October this year.  The first service will be held 

on Sunday, October 15 at 7:00 pm.  

 

  

Living Water Returns 
The Living Water praise band is kicking off its 

new season in September!  We will have a 

special rehearsal on Sunday, September 10 at 

9:30am and will be singing at the 11:00am 

service that day.  Our weekly rehearsals will start 

on Monday, September 11 at 6:30pm in our 

basement rehearsal room.   We welcome new 

singers and instrumentalists of all ages!  If you 

are interested in joining this rewarding ministry 

or have any questions, please contact Jeff Heald 

(jheald@stny.rr.come)... or just come to a 

rehearsal and join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greeters Needed  
For Fall & Winter 

Summer is coming to an end and it will be time 

to think about the fall/winter greeter rotation.  

Amber Gaylord has agreed to take on the 

scheduling so if you’re interested in being a 

greeter about once every several months, please 

email or call her @ 621-1190 or 

eriksgurl2010@yahoo.com.  It’s easy to do...just 

arrive early with your smile.  Any groups or 

individuals are welcome to join.  Thanks in 

advance for greeting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Movie Night 
Friday, September 22 

6:30pm Appetizers   
7:00pm “The Shack”   

We will begin the evening with appetizers and mock-

tails at 6:30 pm.  Please bring an appetizer to share.  

A variety of colorful mock-tails will be provided. 

 

“The Shack” is appropriate for teenagers and adults. 

A grieving man receives a mysterious, personal 

invitation to meet with God at a place called "The 

Shack."  A short discussion period will follow the 

movie.  This is a very moving and memorable movie. 

 

 

 

Sky Lake Retreat 
The Challenge of Jesus 

Oct 13-15 
Rev. Mark Marino will be leading a retreat at Sky 

Lake the weekend of October 13-15 sponsored by the 

Wesley Class. The Challenge of Jesus is a DVD -

based study by renowned Jesus scholar, John 

Dominic Crossan who presents his life’s work 

developing the unexplored matrix of Jesus’ time and 

place in 4 Themes: The World, the Life, the Death, 

and the Resurrection of Jesus. Stay at Sky Lake for 

the weekend at a cost of $145 or come for any 

portion of the retreat. To come just for Saturday, the 

cost is $23 including lunch. Don & Nancy Schoeps 

will be leading us in meaningful and joyful music. 

Meals are provided by Sky Lake. Registration and 

money are due by September 29
th

. For more 

information, contact Jack or Judy Davis at 607-727-

8950 or jackd18818@yahoo.com or contact the 

church office.   

All are welcome to come to the retreat! 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jheald@stny.rr.come
mailto:eriksgurl2010@yahoo.com
mailto:jackd18818@yahoo.com
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Hospitalized:  

Chuck Harvey 

Deb Henderson 

Sylvia Gutowski 

Jim Taylor 
  

Sympathy extended to: 

Family & friends of Marian Russell & Roger Searles 

Chuck Whitney on the death of his father 
 

Office Hours: 

The church office will resume regular office hours in 

September. The church office will be open Monday 

through Friday 9 am  to 2:30 pm.  

 

Wesley Class Breakfast 
Thursday, September 14 8:30 am 

The Wesley Class will meet for breakfast on 

Thursday, September 14 at 8:30am at the Blue 

Dolphin. Please call Carole James 757-2629 by 

Monday the 11th for reservations.  

 

  

Circle Meetings 

Have you ever considered joining a women’s circle? 

Circles are a place to learn and have fellowship. If 

interested in attending, please call the contact person 

for the circle or just come! September is a good time 

to attend one of these caring circles of women. 

 

Deborah Circle:  Tuesday, September 19 at 7pm at 

Donna Spearman’s home (2 Azalea Dr, Apalachin) 

Martha Petrush, 754-7494 
 

Elizabeth Circle: Fri, Sept 21 at 5pm for dinner 

Kelly Devine, 754-9240 
 

Grace Circle: Wed, Sept 20 at 1pm at TBD 

Pauline Witt, 748-4142 
 

Sarah Circle:  Tuesday, September 19 at 12:30  

in the Ideal Social room for a hymn sing  

with Joyce Winchell 

Carole James, 757-2629   

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday Night Book Study 
Pastor Michelle is leading the following book 

studies at Jonathan’s restaurant (534 Hooper Rd).  

The books are available on Amazon.  Come and try 

it out sometime as your schedule allows. Some 

come early and eat supper, some eat as we talk, 

some just talk, and some just listen. 
 

Short Stories by Jesus by Amy-Jill Levine 

      September 11 – November 13 (10 weeks) 

God is in the Manger by Dietrich Bonheoffer 

      Nov 20 – Dec 18 (5 weeks) 

Credo by William Sloane Coffin 

      Jan 8 – Feb 5 (5 weeks) 

The Jesus I Never Knew by Philip Yancey 

      Feb 12 – Mar 26 (7 weeks) 

An Altar in the World by Barbara Brown Taylor 

      April 2-23 (4 weeks) 

Jesus Before the Gospels by Bart Ehrman 

      April 30 – June 25 (8 weeks) 

 
 

Blood Drive 
Saturday, September 23 8am-1pm 

The Blood Drive will be held Saturday, Sept 23 

from 8am to 1pm.  Call 1-800-RedCross or visit 

www.redcrossblood.org to schedule an appointment 

Enjoy a hot breakfast after your appointment! 

 
 

Men’s Group 
Friday, Sept 15  6pm 

Calling All Men!  The CUMC Men's Group will 

meet on Fri Sept 15 at 6pm.  This is an invitation 

for ALL MEN. As usual we will have a meal and a 

devotional.  We will discuss plans for the year, and 

then convene to the Youth Center for some fun and 

games. Sign-up sheet is in the Welcome Center. 

Sign-ups are requested so we know how much food 

is needed. Any questions, contact Knud Hansen at 

(khansen3@yahoo.com / 754-0882) 

 

 

 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
mailto:khansen3@yahoo.com%20/
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Companions in Christ 
New Companions in Christ Group to Form 

     Companions in Christ is a weekly study designed to deepen your spiritual life in company with a 

group of persons who wish to do the same. Pastor Michelle will accompany the group in this book-based 

journey which will begin at the beginning of October and continue through early April. Companions in 

Christ moves through a 28-week study of five topics: spiritual formation, scripture, prayer, vocation and 

spiritual companionship. Each week of study begins with an inviting and often challenging reading by a 

recognized author in spiritual formation. In addition there are questions and daily scripture readings to 

guide your private reflection. The week closes with a group gathering where you share your thoughts, 

reflect together, and take part in diverse group learning experiences. Companions in Christ offers 

individuals a powerfully transforming experience in opening yourself to God's presence and guidance. 

Explore classic spiritual practices, and develop new daily patterns that will open your life to a deepening 

relationship with God and with your group. The study will be closed after the 3rd session in order to form 

a cohesive group-this is not a drop-in, drop-out study. 

     Meeting day and time for the study will be determined at the Orientation meeting. While this study 

assumes you will participate for the long term, please don’t let your winter travel plans discourage you 

from joining—you can still participate!  

     Come to an orientation meeting to find out more. There will be one orientation meeting prior to the 

beginning of the study: September 24 at 10am in the Dining Room (between worship services). This 

is your opportunity to find out more about the study and talk with others who have previously 

participated. Signups will close on September 30. Materials will be provided for as minimal cost as 

possible (no more than $15). There must be at least 7 persons committed to participate before we will run 

the class.   If you have questions about the study or the logistics, please contact Pastor Michelle. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Homecoming Sunday 
Sunday, September 10 

Reminder that we return to two services at 8:30 

and 11am on September 10
th

.  At 9:30, all 

children are asked to come to the dining room to 

meet their teachers. They will then go to their 

room with their teachers.  Adult Sunday School 

will be meeting in the Lounge at 9:40. 

 

Music Lovers 

Chancel Choir will resume rehearsals on 

Thursday, September 7 at 7:30pm in the choir 

room.  New members are welcome to just come 

to the rehearsal.  For more information, please 

call Carolyn Stanford at 621-0493. 

 

  
Clothing Center 

Help Wanted 
Do you have an hour or two to help on Tuesday 

(10-12) or Wednesday (11-1)?  The Clothing 

Center could use some extra help sorting clothes.           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Box Tops for Education 
Reminder that we still collect box tops for 

Education for the Children’s Home.  The box tops 

can be dropped off in the cabinet in front the 

office. For a complete list of products go to 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/about  

 

 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/about
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Welcoming Ministry (Month 2) 
Let mutual love continue. Do not neglect to show hospitality to strangers, for by doing that some have 

entertained angels without knowing it. Remember those who are in prison, as though you were in prison 

with them; those who are being tortured, as though you yourselves were being tortured.   Hebrew 13:1-3   

Thoughts to Consider 
 

Members may believe they are welcoming because they are friendly to each other. 

When we consider welcoming as a lifestyle, individually and as a community of faith, it's easy to think we 

are already very welcoming because we are friendly to each other. But for a newcomer, visitor, guest, or 

seeker, that welcoming spirit may not be communicated or experienced in the same way. 
 

When people first join your congregation for worship or a community event, they encounter several 

moments of potential welcome: from the street to the parking lot, from the parking lot to the door, from the 

door to the sanctuary or other gathering place, from the sanctuary or other gathering place to somewhere to 

sit, and from somewhere to sit to navigating what's happening in the gathering. How easily and friendly 

people find those moments can impact how welcome they feel.  
 

Month #2 Discussion Questions 

How would I describe this church? 

Why do I think other people might like this church? 

How can I help others—whether strangers, invited guests or members—feel comfortable and welcome? 

When I see new people at church I…….. 
 

Try: 

Sit in a different area of the sanctuary a few Sundays and speak with someone you don’t know especially 

during the passing of the peace.  Or attend a different service (8:30 am, 11:00 am or the contemporary 

service at 7:00 pm on the third Sunday.) 
 

Pray daily for God’s guidance. 

 
                                              Backpack Blessing Sunday & Carnival Saturday 

 
                                                      On Sunday, August 27

th
, 201 backpacks were blessed during the worship 

                                                      service. The backpacks were distributed to children from 9 different school 

                                                      districts.  Each backpack was customized based on the requirements for  

                                                      each school and grade. There were lots of smiles as the backpacks were  

                                                      brought to the front to be blessed. 
 

On Saturday, 150 people came for some food, crafts, games and fellowship in the parking lot. Thank you to 

all who helped with the carnival and who donated supplies for the carnival and backpacks.  
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Social Justice 
International Day of Peace 

 
The United Nations in 1981 voted unanimously to observe and promote the International Day of Peace and it 

has grown from a single event of a few hundred people into an annual global observance that now reaches 

hundreds of millions of people. The International Day of Peace ("Peace Day") is observed around the world 

each year on 21 September. Peace Day provides a globally shared date for all humanity to commit to Peace 

above all differences and to contribute to building a Culture of Peace.  http://internationaldayofpeace.org  

 

"Together for Peace: Respect, Safety and Dignity for All" 
Is the theme for the International Day of Peace - 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 
 

This theme relates to the UN's "Together" campaign which relates to the fair and compassionate treatment of 

refugees and seeks to promote awareness of our global community and a common desire for Peace. We all 

are One.  

 
What do you feel/think about refugees?  It’s my understanding that our country is richer due to refugees 

coming here.  

 

To “jump” from global family to our family we live within our homes, I’m reminded of the  first submission 

for Central’s newsletter SOCIAL JUSTICE column in December 2000.  It was a  

“Family Pledge of Non-Violence” TO: 

1) Respect self and others: avoid hateful words and self- destructive behavior. 
2) Share feelings honestly with safe ways to express anger and work at solving problems 

peacefully. 
3) Listen carefully to one another, especially one who disagree with me. 
4) Work at forgiving each other as well as yourself, saying you are sorry if it seems right. 
5) Respect Nature: all living things: our environment including our pets. 
6) Play creatively: rejecting entertainment that makes violence look exciting, funny or acceptable. 
7) Be courageous and challenge all forms of violence: at home, at school, at work and stand up for 

those treated unfairly. 
8) Look inwardly and pray for strength to be a peacemaker.   

 
--------A big  order but worth considering----- 
 
 

 
Ramp Project 

Saturday, September 9th 
On Saturday, September 9

th
, the ramp at Dave Darrow’s home will be removed.  If interested in helping with 

this project, please contact Kelly Crane (731-499-0491 / centraledu@stny.rr.com) or the church office (754-

6060). People need to sign-up ahead of time for planning purposes. 

 

http://internationaldayofpeace.org/
mailto:731-499-0491%20/%20centraledu@stny.rr.com
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It's that time of year again! Our annual Charge Conference will be held on November 11 at 

10:00 am at First UMC. At that time, we need to have our leadership in place for 2018.  
 

If you are not currently serving a position in a ministry of Central - Please pray about it and 

fill out a Ministry Interest Survey in October. (Note: You are not signing on forever! Try it 

for a year.) 
 

Allocations Committee: Oversees and cares for the Allocation fund. You do not have to understand investments. We 

need you if you are willing to prayerfully consider how best to use the funds available each year for special projects in 

the church and the community. 
 

Finance Committee: Oversees and cares for the finances of the church. You do not need to be able to balance the 

check book. If you care about where our income comes from and how our money is spent, you can serve here.  
 

Staff/Pastor Parish Relations Committee: Serves and supports the church staff and congregational relationships. No 

special skills are needed, but if you have a desire to care for the personnel relationships within our church family, this 

is the place for you.  
 

Trustees: Sees to the care of the church buildings and grounds. You do not need to be able to climb ladders or even 

change light bulbs. If you have a desire to see our largest assets cared for, join us.  

 

Other Service Areas: There are many other ways to help. Here are a few. 

ü Education Council: Help the Director of Christian Education with programs for children and youth 

throughout the year. 

 

ü Fellowship Council: Plan fellowship activities for the church about once a month. 

 

ü Worship Council: Decorations on the Altar, worship opportunities and calendars. Creative thinkers who 

want to make worship meaningful! 

 

ü Mission Council: We do a great deal of outreach which includes Shepherd Supper & Clothing Center. 

 

ü Care Committee: A team of caring individuals who write notes to people in the congregation who we 

haven’t seen in awhile. 

  

ü Prayer Chain: Andy Tewksbury coordinates our prayer chain, a phone tree or an email note to pray for 

needs as they arise. 

 

ü Liturgists & Scripture Readers: These are the folks who read the Scripture on Sunday mornings.  

Liturgists assist the pastor leading the Worship service. You can see Bruce Bishop or Amber Gaylord for 

more information. 

 

ü Van Ministry: Cares for the maintenance and use of Central’s vans.  Sunday van drivers and escorts are 

part of this ministry. 

 

ü Lukens-Jackson Task Force: provides scholarships to Sky Lake camp. 

 

ü Shepherd Supper: Central’s Thursday community meal. Serve on a team once a month for hour or two. 

 

ü Clothing Center: Sort clothes and/or greet clients on Tuesdays (10-12), Wednesdays (11-1), or Thursdays 

(5:30-6:30) 
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Who Am I? 
 

We are so good at labeling things especially people. We have titles for people and things so that we know 

who is who and what is what, but the reality is that we do not always understand what the titles mean. This 

article is a quick attempt to explain a few titles.  

 

Lay Leader - The Lay Leader is the key link between the Pastor, the local church and the community. The 

lay leader works with the pastor to fulfill the mission and vision of the congregation.  

 

Lay Member - The Lay Member is the key link between the Annual Conference and the local church. 

 

Lay Servant - A Lay Servant is one who is trained to serve the church in a variety of capacities, including  

preaching, if desired. 

 

Liturgist - The Liturgist is the person who assists the pastor in leading the Worship services.  

 

Pastor - The Pastor may be Licensed, Ordained, or somewhere along the process. This person is appointed 

by the Bishop to oversee the spiritual and temporal needs of the congregation and the business operations of 

the church. 

 

District Superintendent - The DS is appointed by the Bishop to oversee the churches and pastors within a 

geographical area within the conference. Our DS is Rev. David Kofahl. 

 

Bishop - The Bishop serves as a general superintendent for the church, assigned to a geographical area.  In 

the United Methodist tradition, bishops are not “ordained” as bishops, but are clergy elected and consecrated 

to the office of bishop. Our Bishop is Rev. Mark Webb. 

 

District - Central UMC is in the geographic area called the "Binghamton District." 

 

Annual Conference - The Binghamton District is within the geographic area call the "Upper New York 

Annual Conference." This body meets on an annual basis with equal representation of laity (non-clergy 

members) and clergy. 

 

Jurisdictional Conference - The Upper New York Annual Conference is within the geographic area called 

the "Northeastern Jurisdiction." In the US, The United Methodist Church is divided into five areas known as 

jurisdictions: Northeastern, Southeastern, North Central, South Central and Western. These provide some 

program and leadership training events to support the annual conferences.  Every four years the 

jurisdictional conferences meet to elect new bishops and select members of general boards and agencies. 

 

General Conference - The General Conference is an international body of nearly 1,000 delegates that meets 

every four years. The delegates are elected by annual conferences. They represent all annual conferences 

around the world. Half of the delegates are laity (non-clergy members), half are clergy. 

 

Charge Conference - This is the annual meeting of the local church. Central UMC has an annual meeting to 

elect officers, set the Pastor's salary, and conduct business for the coming year. 

 

If you still have questions or for more information, check out www.unyumc.org  or www.umc.org.   

 

http://www.unyumc.org/
http://www.umc.org/


 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
     1

7:30 pm A.A.

2

3   

8 am Worship Ch 4

8:30 Café Lite

9:30 WORSHIP - Usher #2

4      Labor Day      

Office closed

5:30 pm Worship Ch 4

5

10-12 Clothing Center

7:00 pm Program Councils

6

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

1:30 pm UMW Leadership

7:30 pm A.A.

7

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:00 pm Pick-up Games

        at Lower Highland Park

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

8

7:30 pm A.A.

9    

  

10      Homecoming

8 am Worship Ch 4

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #3

9:00 Café Central 

9:30 Sunday School

11:00 WORSHIP

11   

5:30 pm Worship Ch 4

6:30 pm Praise Band

7:30 pm Book Study

12

10-12 Clothing Center

10 am Parish Visitors

10am-7pm WIC

6:00 pm Lukens Jackson

7:00 pm Finance Committee

7:00 pm Van Committee

13

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

11:30 am Staff Meeting

7:30 pm A.A.

14   

8:30 am Wesley Class Bkfast

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:00 pm Trustees

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

15  Newsletter Deadline

6:00 pm Men's Group

7:30 pm A.A.

16   

17 

8 am Worship Ch 4

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #4

9:00 Café Central 

9:30 Sunday School

11:00 WORSHIP

18

8am-4pm WIC

5:30 pm Worship Ch 4

6:15 pm Reconciling

6:30 pm Praise Band

7:00 pm Allocations

7:30 pm Book Study

19

10-12 Clothing Center

12:30 Sarah Circle

7:00 pm Deborah Circle

7:00 pm Church Council

7:30 pm Sierra Club

20

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

1:00 pm Grace Circle

7:30 pm A.A.

21  

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

22   7:30 pm A.A. 

5:00 pm Elizabeth Circle

6:30 pm Appetizers

7:00 pm Movie:"The Shack"

23     

8-1 Blood Drive

24    

8 am Worship Ch 4

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #1

9:00 Café Central 

9:30 Sunday School

10:00 Companions in Christ

11:00 WORSHIP

25

5:30 pm Worship Ch 4

6:30 pm Praise Band

7:00 pm Ahwaga Canoe

7:30 pm Book Study

26

10-12 Clothing Center

27

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

7:30 pm A.A.

28

10 am Newsletter mailing

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:30 pm Chancel Choir 

29 

7:30 pm A.A.

30
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CENTRAL STAFF 

Pastor ...... Rev. Dr. Michelle Bogue-Trost 

Education  Director ............... Kelly Crane 

Administrative Secretary ... Pat Breneman 

Music Coordinator ........ Connie Lamando 

Chancel Choir  .............. Carolyn Stanford 

Bell Choir Director .......... Denise Johnson 

Living Water Director .............. Jeff Heald 

Organist ............................... Sean Stafford 

Treasurer ............................ Larry Jackson 

Custodian ............................. Gregg Wood 

Parish Visitors Nancy Jones,Carole James 

Web Master ........................ Pat Breneman 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.    

 Phone: 754-6060    Fax: 785-4676 

Email:  centralumc@stny.rr.com  

 Web Page:  www.centralumcendicott.org 

 

 “LIKE” CENTRAL ON 

FACEBOOK! 

 

 

The Central Sentry is published monthly  

by Central United Methodist Church  

for its members and friends.   

The deadline to submit articles is  

the 15
th
 of each month. 

 

 

                     Septembe r  Events  
 

  

Sept 3   – Holy Communion 

Sept 10 – Homecoming Sunday 

           (resume 2 services at 8:30 & 11:00) 

Sept 15 – Men’s Group 

Sept 21 – International Day of Peace 

Sept 22 – Movie Night 

Sept 23 – Blood Drive 

Sept 24 – Companions in Christ Orientation     

  
   
 

 

Our Mission Statement 

Central UMC is a fully inclusive church that 

seeks, embraces, educates, worships, and serves, 

all in God’s love. 

 

 

mailto:centralumc@stny.rr.com
http://www.centralumcendicott.org/

